



QUINTON POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief Paul Moss Office: (918) 469-3777

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Quinton Police Department in Pittsburg County Oklahoma as well as the entire Board Of Trustees we would like to truly thank The United States Deputy Sheriffs Association (USDSA) for your generous donations to our constables! You donated Ballistic vests as well as PBT 500's to us. This helps with better protecting our Officers life's as well as helping in the battle against drunk driving on our roadways. Words cannot express how thankful we are and how much we appreciate the understanding you gave to us. As everyone knows it is very hard for small departments to have funds for certain items and your foundation has picked up A LOT of the slack and it doesn't go unnoticed!

Paul Moss

Sincerely,

Paul, L, Moss

Chief Of Police.